Dear Jue, I am delighted with your recent gifts and to see it was your first donation to FSDB. Thank you for caring about our students! Generous donors-like you-fund special reading & math pragrams, valuable technology unice developing important life skills. You help our students become independent and productive citizens. I will mail updates about our students more. One day, wi'd love for you to hour FSDB's campus. Until then, please let me know if you have any questions. I hope FSDB continues to earn your support. Thanks so much Joe- Nave a Merry Christmas and Safe 2021!

Tanya Rhodes

Executive Director of Advancement (904) 827-2235 rhodest@fsdbk12.org **Amy Moring** 

Director of Development (904) 827-2291 moringa@fsdbk12.org



May 10, 2021

Mr. Joe Soccodato JVS Christmas Lighting 15 Charles St. Westwood, NJ 07675

Thank you for your gift of \$130.00







To benefit:
The Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind, a non-profit 501(c)3 organization
Federal EIN # is 59-3206619

Amy Moring, CFRE
Executive Director of Advancement
207 San Marco Ave.
St. Augustine, FL 32084-2799
moringa@fsdbk|2.org
(904) 827-229|

May 11, 2021

Mr. Joe Soccodato JVS Christmas Lighting 15 Charles St. Westwood, NJ 07675

Dear Mr. Soccodato.

You are amazing. Thank you for your donation to help the students at the Florida School for the Deaf and the Blind (FSDB). Deaf and blind children benefit from the specialized academics, athletics, arts, friendships and so much more that you make possible.

Your gift is extra special as we all live through the pandemic. Please know we look forward to the day in the future when we can invite you to visit FSDB and see for yourself how you impact our students. Until then, we send our warmest wishes for your health and for the health of those closest to you.

With warmest appreciation,

Amy Moring, CFRE

Executive Director of Advancement

De don't mail too frequently. I'm him ing new staff a frage to get more emails we student updates. Lalywe you'll get a short

To learn more about FSDB, please go to our website at https://www.fsdbkl2.org

I'll send an email of the last update mailed Feb. in case you didn't see it.

Have you considered leaving a gift to FSDB in your will? Let us know if you'd like more information.